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11th May 2018
KVA SGM AND ELECTIONS NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Kenya Veterinary Association Special General
Meeting will be held on 20th July 2018 in Nairobi starting at 2:00pm.

Agenda:

1) Record Attendance and Apologies

2. Confirm minutes of the last AGM

3, Chairman’s Address

4. Treasurer’s Report

5. A.O.B

6. Dissolution of Executive Committee and Elections
KVA Elections

Date: 20th July 2018 starting at 2:00pm

Venue: Jacaranda Hotel, Westlands Nairobi

Note: The Nominees, Proposers and Seconders must be paid up members of KVA
and in good professional standing for them to qualify.

All duly filled nomination forms must reach the KVA office on or before
Wednesday 20th June 2018 by 1200Hrs (Mid-day) — Nomination form attached.

Important Sections of KVA Constitution Guiding Elections;
14.2 Duly filled nomination forms shall be received by the Honorary Secretary at
least 30 days before elections.

14.3 The names of candidates, proposers and their seconders shall be displayed
clearly and distinctly at the meeting prior to commencing of voting.

For more details about the elections, please refer to section 14 of the KVA
Constitution i
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National Officials - Chairman: Dr. S. Kahariri, Secretary: Dr. K. Wameyo, Treasurer: Dr. J.Odhiambo



